Will this have same problems that there is with landline providers like KC in Hull.
The companies won’t pay to have new cards fitted in the new provider system.

This just make sure u can’t use other providers. We’re KC Hull uses a main stream provider like BT,
Mercury for lines out of Hull so No reasons that these can’t b used to carry other providers.

Eg. If BT, then why can’t we get all other service provider that use BT lines be used to gain access to
KC network.
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